F R O M	NAME & TITLE AGENCY NAME & ADDRESS	Frank J. Murphy, Acting Director Department of Transportation (DOT) 417 East Fayette Street, Room 527	CITY of BALTIMORE	Here of the second of the seco
	SUBJECT	City Council Bill 17-0002R	MEMO	1107

TO The Honorable President and Members of the City Council c/o Natawna Austin Room 400 City Hall

February 16, 2017

I am herein reporting on City Council Bill 17-0002R for the purpose of requesting that the Baltimore Police Commissioner, the Baltimore Health Commissioner, the Director of Department of Public Works, the Director of Transportation, the Director of Recreation and parks, the Director of the Mayor's Office of Employment Development, the Baltimore Housing Commissioner, the Director of CitiStat, and the President of the Baltimore Development Corporation present to the City Council on a coordinated violence reduction strategy for Baltimore.

The Department of Transportation (DOT) is committed to working with the Baltimore Police Department (BPD) on reducing violence. DOT works with BPD to coordinate transportation related initiatives in ways that will help reduce violence in the City.

Thank you for this opportunity to comment.

Respectfully,

Frank J. Murphy Acting Director

FJM/PAF

Cc: Karen Stokes, Mayor's Office

Kyron Banks, Mayor's Office

Comment 5

